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                              The Expert’s POV 
  

   Academic Year: 2024- 25   
     

Name of Event: The Expert’s POV 

Coordinators of the Event:     

Dr. Kamal Gupta, Assistant Professor, MAIMS    

Professor Dr. Manju Gupta, HOD Department of Commerce, MAIMS   

Collaborating Unit/ Name and designation of  Resource Person: The Placement 

Team  

Date of the Event: 7th April, 2025   

Time of the Event: 11:00 AM Onwards    

Mode: Offline  

Number of Students participated: 100  

On 7th April 2025, the Department of Commerce, under the leadership of Dr. Kamal Gupta and 

Professor Dr. Manju Gupta, the Placement Coordinators, organized an insightful interactive 

session titled Expert's POV featuring the expertise of Mr. Gurpreet Babbar. The session aimed 

to provide the students with valuable perspectives and guidance from a seasoned professional in 

the financial domain. 

The session proved to be highly enriching for the BCom H department students, who actively 

engaged in discussions about the evolving landscape of the actuarial profession. Mr. Babbar, 

drawing upon his extensive experience working with leading insurance companies, consulting 

firms, and Big 4 organizations, shared crucial insights on career prospects for actuaries and 

emerging trends within the industry.  



During the session, Mr. Babbar shared his perspective on several key topics, including the 

application of actuarial skills, the importance of continuous learning and adaptability, and the 

broader competencies required for professional success. He also spoke about his experiences in 

public speaking and emphasized the value of strong communication skills in the workplace. 

Students found the session immensely beneficial as it offered a unique opportunity to learn from 

the experiences and insights of an accomplished professional. Mr. Babbar's journey and the 

advice he shared provided valuable context for their academic learning and future career 

aspirations. The interactive nature of the session allowed for personalized guidance and a deeper 

understanding of the skills and mindset required to navigate the professional landscape 

successfully.  

  

Let us have a glimpse of today’s successful event.    

  

    

  



  

  

  

  


